
 

Interested in becoming a volunteer firefighter? Please stop by 

one of our Fire Stations located at 5 Fire Station Lane or 66 

Keans Neck Road or call us at 843-846-9221. You can also 

email Chief Jones (bjones@bcgov.net). We have Volunteer 

training every other week on Tuesday nights at 7 p.m. at our 

Headquarters located at 5 Fire Station Lane in Sheldon. 
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